
 

 

 
Our Ref: GRCR/GR/15.19 
 
 
7 February 2012 
 
Mr. David Archbold 
Managing Director 
Information and Communications Technology Authority 
P.O. Box 2502 
3rd Floor, Alissta Towers 
Grand Cayman, KY1-1104 
 
Dear Mr. Archbold, 
 
Re: ICTA Decision 2011-3 – Directions to LIME and Further Process  

 

Cable and Wireless (Cayman Islands) Limited, trading as LIME (“LIME”) is submitting the 
attached documentation detailing each required change to the FLLRIC model, as set forth in 
ICTA Decision 2011-3, ¶¶ 360-364.  The documentation is complete, with the exception of the 
requested confidential documentation referred to in ICTA Decision 2011-3, ¶ 330, which will be 
forthcoming within the next few days. 
 
Also attached is a confidential revised version of the FLLRIC model.  A redacted version of the 
revised FLLRIC model will be provided for the public record. 
 
Finally, as directed in ICTA Decision 2011-3, ¶ 365, LIME is proposing a mobile wholesale 
termination rate of CI$0.029 per minute.  This proposed rate is consistent with the results of the 
revised FLLRIC model and the Authority’s directives in ICTA Decisions 2008-2 and 2011-3 
(namely, to implement an MTR equal to the lesser cost estimate from the 2G and 3G mobile 
FLLRIC modules).    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned if you should have any questions. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Cable and Wireless (Cayman Islands) Limited, trading as LIME 
 
 
‘Signed’ 
 
______________________________ 
Anthony Ritch 
General Manager 

 
 

c.c.  Frans Vandendries, VP Legal Regulatory and Corporate Affairs  
FLLRIC distribution list  

 
  
 

 
 
 

 

 


